Sent: Monday, 9 November 2015 7:42 AM
To: Public Accounts Committee LA
Subject: FW: Submission for Inquiry into Rugby League facility in Darwin

Sent: Friday, 6 November 2015 5:47 PM
To: Public Accounts Committee LA
Subject: Submission for Inquiry into Rugby League facility in Darwin

To whom it may concern

My greatest concern regarding the investment decision of government is, is that a Minister for Planning is carrying
through with a significant development involving many stakeholders, without following any of the appropriate
parliamentary and planning processes, in particular considering the absence of sound and adequate evidence for the
investment decision.

This is a bad message for the reputation of government in general and simply disrespectful to our community and
especially our business community.



